
Taylor	White	Foundation	Board	Meeting	
June	7,	2016	
	

	
	

1. Driver’s	training	wrap	up	
• Total	participants	-	98	
• Comment	cards	–	Overall	rating:	89%	responded	with	rating	of	8	or	above	
• Total	expenditures	

o Total	paid	out:	~$15k	
! To	911:	$11,600	

o Total	received	in	donations:	$5,600	
o Outstanding	bills?	

• Lessons	learned	
• Still	to	be	done	

o Enter	email	addresses	for	follow	up	survey	
o How	to	handle	the	video/picture	waivers	

! We	will	count	people	who	didn’t	turn	in	the	form	as	having	‘implied	consent’	
• CRASHED	CAR?	

	
2. What	do	we	want	to	do	about	driver’s	training	going	forward	

a. No	formal	decision	for	now.	Board	members	have	no	strong	interest	in	putting	on	the	training	
ourselves	again,	but	would	love	to	help	facilitate	another	organization	(JPD?),	and/or	use	our	
remaining	funds	to	help	pay	for	training	of	local	police	so	they	can	put	on	the	training.	

	
3. Moving	car	display	to	KTOO	July	1	and	returning	it	to	DOT	July	31	
	

	
4. Conversation	with	Jon	Malacas	–	use	of	car	display	June	14	

	

5. Next	meeting?	What	is	the	board’s	desire?	
October	9th,	2016	


